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Upcoming Events: 

 
November 12 - Bring in 
donuts/kolaches for teachers at 
7:45am 
 
November 15 - Panther Pride 
Game/Pep Rally Performance 
 
November 16 - No afternoon 
sectionals 
 
December 7 - Winter Concert at 
Braswell HS Auditorium -  7pm 
 
December 15 - All-Region 
Clinic/Concert (for All-Region 
members only) 
 
 
   
 

 

11 NOVEMBER 2018 

Dear Navo Band Family-  

It’s the last week of school before Thanksgiving break!  I can’t believe 

how fast the year is going.  Last week in Flower Mound we had our 7th 
grade Select Band auditions.  These 8 students made a place in that band:   

● 2nd Chair Flute - Alexandra Callahan 

● 12th Chair Flute - Sebastian Castillo 
● 6th Chair Clarinet - Kyndall Harris 
● 5th Chair Alto Sax - Joshua Comport 
● 2nd Chair Bari Sax - Reymundo Izaguirre 
● 7th Chair French Horn - Bella Bollack 
● 4th Chair Trumpet - Nathan Contreras 
● 10th Chair Trumpet - Sadie Peterson 

 Congrats to these students and all who auditioned!  We are proud of 

you!!!  These students  will be performing a concert on January 19th! 
More info to come... 

Thursday, November 15th is the Panther Pride Teacher vs. Student 

Basketball game.  There is a pep rally happening before the game begins. 
We need the band students to play some songs as people are entering the 
gym and one song during the pep rally.  Once the pep rally is over, 
students are either free to leave or to stay for the game.  I will send a 
separate email with times as soon as the planning meeting tomorrow is 
over.  I’ll have more details then.  Band T-shirt and jeans are needed for 
this. We played last year and it was a lot of fun! 

Thank you in advance for signing up for our donut sign-up for the 

teachers and staff of Navo.  We love our Navo staff and want to show 
them our appreciation.  There is no better way than through caffeine and 
sugar, right???  I’ll have the coffee/creamers tomorrow, students can 
bring what they signed up for when the building opens at 7:45am.  I’ll 
have some of our band leaders setting this up for the teachers in the 
teacher lounge and then I’ll send the email to invite them down to enjoy! 
I love surprises!  Thanks again for your help in making this Monday 
yummy for our teachers.  Here is the link to signup if you missed it last 
week.  Still plenty of things to sign-up for:   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4DA9AD23A3FD0-donut  

Sectionals will run as normal this week except Symphonic Band 

sectionals on Friday afternoon (11/16) will be canceled.  All other 
sectionals will happen on normal days and times this week.  

 
We are just a few weeks away from our Winter Concert...This is just a 
reminder again to start thinking ahead to that concert and the uniform 
that is required.  All students in Symphonic Band and Wind Ensemble are 
required to wear their concert black attire.  This is an all black dressy 
outfit.  Click ​HERE​ to see our page on our concert black attire and what is 
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and isn’t acceptable.   If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact 
me.  The key is ALL BLACK...no pinstripes, no different color collars, no 
embellishments, etc.  This outfit will be worn at our Winter Concert 
(December), Pre-UIL and UIL (February, March), and our Spring Concert 
(May).   
 
Lastly, this is my last weekly  newsletter until after Thanksgiving.  I just 
want to say how thankful I am for all of you parents and students who 
make up this great band program.  I am so blessed to teach your children 
each day!  Have a wonderful time with family and friends next week!!! 
 

 

Have a great week!!! 

Mrs. Anderson 
 

 


